

Preston Trust Minutes

18th June 2015

Present: Richard Coles
Andy Cole
Robert Young
Brian Waters
Liz Hunter
Mike Kellard
Tim Justham
Christina Needs

Apologies: John Robertson

Village Day:

AC gave an update.

- CN, TJ are not available on the day
- Leaflets distributed
- Posters up
- TJ to put posters in Red Lion
- Entries already received
- RC will send email out wc 27th
- Motor show looking good, probably about 8 – 10 cars now.
- Maypole dancing & cheer leaders confirmed – 2:00pm
- Dog show – 4:00pm
- BW & RY will do scoring, LH will help when she arrives
- One Too Many and the choir to play from 7:30pm
- Currently we have about 12 stalls
- CN to ask Ley Green stores if they would be interested
- BW commented about insurance, about £120

Actions before and on the day:

- AC to do map of site etc.
- Set up from 11:00am
- AC will talk to Phil Lever about a PA system
- BBQ – Sold out last year so AC to buy half as much again
- Pricing to be confirmed
- JN to help with RC, we have since discovered JR not available
- Straw bales from Castle Farm
- Concern about cars coming into the village up Church Lane, RC to put a sign up
- Gazebos from TJ, CN & RC
- AC will take photos Friday pm
- RY will organise a float
- BW & RY will do ticket sales
- AC to put on results sheet a closing time!
- BW will speak to pub about tables (we need 3)
- Cars to go opposite green and by the pond
- BW to check with Julian if the cars will be roped off etc.

Finance:

- RY to meet MF to do handover shortly
- RY to acknowledge subscriptions with a letter
- Applications for the Trust to be on the ticket stall
- BW mentioned that Preston Primary School needed assistance with raising money, this is to be on Agenda for the next meeting

Vickers Grove Pit:

- MK gave some history of the site

Preston Trust Minutes

- MK has prepared 2 letters & summaries for the Trust to base a letter of objection on
- RC to action

Next meeting 23rd July, location to be confirmed.

Circulation all present, JR and Preston Parish Council